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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/028160-2025 

Planning

NHS Type 2 Diabetes Path to Remission Programme

NHS England

F01: Prior information notice

Prior information only  

Notice identifier: 2025/S 000-028160

Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-052817  

Published 28 May 2025, 2:56pm

Section I: Contracting authority

I.1) Name and addresses

NHS England

7&8 Wellington Place

Leeds

LS1 4AP

Contact

Leigh Parker

Email

leigh.parker1@nhs.net

Country

United Kingdom

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/028160-2025
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/028160-2025
mailto:leigh.parker1@nhs.net
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Region code

UKE - Yorkshire and the Humber

Internet address(es)

Main address

https://www.england.nhs.uk//

Buyer's address

https://www.england.nhs.uk//

I.3) Communication

Additional information can be obtained from the above-mentioned address

Electronic communication requires the use of tools and devices that are not generally
available. Unrestricted and full direct access to these tools and devices is possible, free of
charge, at

https://health-family.force.com/s/Welcome

I.4) Type of the contracting authority

Body governed by public law

I.5) Main activity

Health

https://www.england.nhs.uk//
https://www.england.nhs.uk//
https://health-family.force.com/s/Welcome
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Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

NHS Type 2 Diabetes Path to Remission Programme

Reference number

C362624

II.1.2) Main CPV code

85100000 - Health services

II.1.3) Type of contract

Services

II.1.4) Short description

This Prior Information Notice (PIN) is to notify the market of a potential procurement
process to support the continuing delivery of the NHS Type 2 Diabetes Path to Remission
Programme from April 2026.

The NHS Type 2 Diabetes Path to Remission Programme is a joint initiative between NHS
England and Diabetes UK. The service supports individuals who are overweight / obese and
recently diagnosed with type 2 diabetes to achieve significant weight loss and potentially
remission from their diabetes, using a total diet replacement approach alongside a
structured programme of behavioural support. It can be accessed by eligible people in
England through referral from General Practice.

Since 2023 a national framework of providers has been in place, from which contracts have
been called off to deliver services in the 42 Integrated Care Systems (ICSs) in England.

Register your interest through the Atamis e-sourcing portal 
https://atamis-1928.my.site.com/s/Welcome

II.1.5) Estimated total value

Value excluding VAT: £50,000,000

https://atamis-1928.my.site.com/s/Welcome
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II.1.6) Information about lots

This contract is divided into lots: No

II.2) Description

II.2.3) Place of performance

NUTS codes

UKE - Yorkshire and the Humber

II.2.4) Description of the procurement

This Prior Information Notice (PIN) is to notify the market of a potential procurement
process to support the continuing delivery of the NHS Type 2 Diabetes Path to Remission
Programme from April 2026.

The NHS Type 2 Diabetes Path to Remission Programme is a joint initiative between NHS
England and Diabetes UK. The service supports individuals who are overweight / obese and
recently diagnosed with type 2 diabetes to achieve significant weight loss and potentially
remission from their diabetes, using a total diet replacement approach alongside a
structured programme of behavioural support. It can be accessed by eligible people in
England through referral from General Practice.

Since 2023 a national framework of providers has been in place, from which contracts have
been called off to deliver services in the 42 Integrated Care Systems (ICSs) in England.

Register your interest through the Atamis e-sourcing portal 
https://atamis-1928.my.site.com/s/Welcome

II.3) Estimated date of publication of contract notice

18 August 2025

Section IV. Procedure

IV.1) Description

IV.1.8) Information about the Government Procurement Agreement (GPA)

The procurement is covered by the Government Procurement Agreement: Yes

https://atamis-1928.my.site.com/s/Welcome
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